

February 10, 2025

BULLETIN

TO: ALL NABET-CWA/RIVER OPERATING CO. MEMBERS

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

The Company and Union will continue negotiations on February 25th and March 10th, 2025. Although the Parties have reached Tentative Agreements on several important issues, the Company and Union remain apart on topics such as minimum hour guarantees and wages. The Union is hopeful that these issues are resolved, and an Agreement is reached, prior to the start of the baseball season.

The Bargaining Committee will provide updates after our next session regarding the status of the collective bargaining negotiations.

We thank everyone for their support and patience.

The NABET-CWA/ROC Bargaining Committee

Louis M. Marinaro – NABET-CWA Sector Vice President, NABET-CWA Local 11 President Max H. Sicherman, Esq. – General Counsel & Grievance Chair Jim Shutterly – NABET-CWA Local 11 Shop Steward & Member Eric Capstick – NABET-CWA Local 11 Shop Steward & Member

cd/opeiu153:aft-cio

